
                                                                                                                     
 

Cottingham Road 
Corby 

Northamptonshire 
NN17 1TD 

t 01536 213100 
enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org 

Principal: Angela Reynolds 

 

2nd September 2022 
 
Re: Readiness for School Reminders 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We have had a fantastic start to the new school year and students have settled in well to school life.  During these 
first two weeks we have been delighted with how students are presenting in school with their uniform, and we 
hope this continues throughout the school year.  We are writing to you further to our communication at the end 
of last term where we advised that all students require a school bag in which to keep their belongings and big 
enough to carry necessary PE kit, drinks bottle, packed lunch, school books and stationery.  These should be plain 
in design and not display any inappropriate wording or images. 
 
Please ensure your child has a school bag as it is important that their belongings are kept together during the day 
and will prevent any loss of equipment.  The expectation is that mobile phones are switched off and kept in their 
school bags also.  If your child does not have a bag and their phone is on their person upon their arrival, this will 
be collected and kept at school reception until the end of the school day. Students are aware of these 
expectations.  If you have any queries, please contact me via enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org.  
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mr B Armstrong 
Assistant Principal 
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